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March 6, 2017 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Peasant 

 

Fr: Lynne Rogers 

 

Re: Summer Food Service Programs for 2017 

 

 

I am requesting to operate the 2017 summer food service program at the following sites: 

   

Pierce Street – Breakfast and Lunch – ESY for Special Education, Middle 

School Football Campers 

   

  Tupelo High School – Breakfast and Lunch Meals for high school football  

              Campers and Boys and Girls Club children  

 

              Lawndale Elementary School – Snack and Lunch Only – Opportunity  

                         Campers, summer lunch meals for all children 18yrs and under.   

 

Tupelo Housing Authority – Breakfast and Lunch Satellite Program 

   Pierce Street – Breakfast Meals, Lawndale – Lunch Meals 

                            

   

With your support, please place these items on the agenda of the Board for the meeting 

on March 6, 2017.   

 

Thank you. 


